
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone; 213/463-1629

OH

March 20, 1986

David A. Simmons, Inventory and Registration
Ohio Histor ic Preservat ion Office
1 9 8 5 Ve l m a Av e n u e

Columbus, OH 43211

Dear Mr. Simmons:

We are interested in the progress you are making with the nomination of
"Chateau Laroche" to the National Register of Historic Places. We hope that
the information we provided in December of 1985 was useful. If there is
other information you require, do not hesitate to ask.

We are still very curious about a few matters. From what source did you
hear about us? Can we be on your mailing list? Is it in your jurisdiction to
send us a copy of the Register nomination for Baughman Memorial
Park-1979, or is there someone else to whom we should write?

Again, good luck with your work; we look forward to hearing from you. We
are very interested in the work you are doing, and look forward to an
update.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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